
White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting
August 8,2016

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the regular board meeting to order at 7.30 p.m. on Monday,
August 8,2016. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aanon Graf, Clerk
Leela Vernon, Trustee Diane Grat Deputy Treasurer Mary Joan Mc$rthur, Zoning
Administrator Rick Martinez, and Richard Morrison. Trustee Graf led us in the pledge of
allegiance.

A Motion was made by Trustee Graf seconded by Treasurer Graf to accept the minutes of the
July 1 1,2016 Regular Township Board Meeting. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Clerk Vernon to approve the trpasurer's report
as printed and placed on file. Motion carried.

ZoningAdministrator, Richard Martinez gave his report.

Trustee Baker asked to have John Kemler start attending Fire Board meetings so he can be
involved in the budget.

We received a thank you from Paramount for our participation in the filming of their moving?

A motion was made by Treasurer Graf, seconded by Trustee Graf to pay bills as presented.
Motion carried.

We went over the Park minutes. Richard went over the repairs that the park committee would
like to have taken care of.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 8:03 p.m.

Submitted by Leela A. Vernon, Clerk


